
January 21, 2020 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Cecil Blum, Chairman presiding. All Members were Present.   

 Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

A motion was made by Vogt, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Courthouse, Sheriff’s Office and Denison PD Door 

Security System for a total of $10,528.25.   

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for December 2019. 

Kyle Schultz, Supervisor discussed the progress of the Charter Oak LMR Tower.  Geological and archeological testing, as well 

as boring have been completed.  Results have not been received yet for any of the above testing.  There was discussion about 

using a current tower of Charter Oak.  It was discussed that the tower is currently owned by American Tower and leasing space 

on the tower would cost approximately $3000/month.   

During Citizen’s Input the Board met with Joe Gorden, Dow City Fire Department to discuss snow removal on county roads. 

During Citizen’s Input the Board met by phone with Allen Hansohn to discuss a nuisance property in Boyer.   

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 11:02 o’clock A.M. 
 
After the meeting, the Board, Paul Assman, and Terri Martens met with the Monona County Supervisors, Auditor and Engineer 
 
at the Bailey Bridge on the county line to discuss a future project. 
 
Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

 meeting. 
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                                       County Auditor         Chairman 
 


